
 
 
 
Dear Obama Supporters,    
 
There are many more "CA to NM" phone banks to organize this weekend. 
We can't thank you enough for the time and effort you have put into 
helping New Mexico; we can only ask that you keep hitting the phones 
hard, like you've been doing, and begin thinking about other ways to make 
a difference in the western swing states.  Click here for a CA to NM phone 
bank near you! 
 
California supporters are among the most savvy campaigners in the 
country. We are very excited for you to travel to New Mexico to talk face-
to-face with people about why you support Barack Obama on the  
weekend August 23-24. Please sign up below for this weekend, or to sign 
up for any of the other important weekends coming up in September and 
October.   
 
No experience is necessary—just a willingness to work hard each day 
you're here. Please go to this link to learn more, to sign up, and to be 
contacted by a campaign staffer in New Mexico.  
http://my.barackobama.com/page/s/cometonm  

If there isn't a phone bank near you or you are unable to volunteer here in 
New Mexico, don't worry!  Please think about calling from home by going 
to http://newmexico.barackobama.com now or contact me to find out how 
to organize a phone bank in your neighborhood.  
I look forward to seeing you here! 
Jaclyn Clenney 
Jaclyn Clenney 
New Mexico Out-of-State Coordinator 
Barack Obama's Campaign for Change 
jclenney@nmforchange.com 
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